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Tuesday 28th November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It is with mixed emotion that I inform you that at the end of this term, after 4 years dedication to our 

school family, in her role as Vice Principal, Mrs Pierpoint has secured herself a promotion at St 

Thomas Academy in Kidsgrove. I know that Mrs Pierpoint will continue to carry out the work God 

has intended her to do through her hard work, dedication and commitment to ensuring that children 

of primary school age have the best possible education. 

I am sure that you, along with myself, will wish Mrs Pierpoint all the very best for the future and will 

keep her in your prayers for a very happy and successful start at her new school. 

In the absence of Mrs Pierpoint to support Mr Hodgson, the new principal in his role Mrs Hackney 

has been given the opportunity to step up into the Acting Vice Principal role. As I am sure, you will 

agree this is excellent news for St. Peter’s school family and again I know you will wish the new 

leadership team every success as they strive to continue to ensure that all children have the very 

best opportunity for an excellent education. 

I will continue to keep the new leadership team, children and families in my prayers. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Snee 

Principal 

 

 


